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On December 17, 2021, the EPA published
notice (86 FR 71574) that the Lead and Copper
Rule Revisions (LCRR) became effective on
December 16, 2021.

The LCRR calls for many changes in monitoring
and managing lead and copper in drinking
water. The first implemented change will be the
required Lead Service Line (LSL) Inventory that
all water systems must complete and submit by
2024. LSL inventories must be made available to
the public and must be included in the annual
Consumer Confidence Report (CCR)

The Springfield Water & Sewer Commission
(SWSC) will comply with the mandate and has
begun initial planning on methods and
procedures to perform the inventory as the
earliest and initial step in the process. Private
side inventories are also intended to be
completed and the SWSC will ask for customer
assistance with this phase. That MAY include
permission for someone to enter your home to
see where the water enters your house OR you
may be asked to perform and document your
own inventory with guidance and direction
provided by the SWSC.

The final goal of the program is to remove ALL
Lead Service Lines from our water system and it
will take “buy-in” from our customers to make
this happen.
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About “The Flow”

Our Newsletter & Other Communication

This newsletter will serve as one form of
communication between SWSC and the
Customer and MAY be included with
monthly invoices. This will be used to
provide various updates related to LSLR
and other water and sewer information as
needed. Website and Facebook will also
be used for general information as well as
direct email contact, hence the

request for all customer email ’
addresses contained in other

sections of this publication. )

What is a Service Line?

A service line connects water from the main
to the customer (house or business). The
“public” portion of that line is from the main
thru the water meter and is owned and
maintained by the Springfield Water &
Sewer Commission (SWSC). The “private”
side of that line is from the meter to the
house and is owned and maintained by the
customer.




How Lead Gets into your
Drinking Water

Lead can enter drinking water when plumbing
materials that contain lead corrode, especially
where the water has high acidity or low mineral
content that corrodes pipes and fixtures. The
most common sources of lead in drinking
water are lead pipes, faucets, and fixtures. In
homes with lead pipes that connect the home
to the water main, also known as lead services
lines, these pipes are typically the most
significant source of lead in the water.

Lead pipes are more likely to be found in older
cities and homes built before 1986. Among
homes without lead service lines, the most
common problem is with brass or
chrome-plated brass faucets and plumbing
with lead solder.
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CONCERNED ABOUT LEAD IN YOUR DRINKING WATER?

Sources of LEAD
in Drinking Water

Copper Pipe with .
Load Solder: Solder made 4
or installod boforo 1986
contained high load levols.

Customer Outreach

The SWSC requests that customers
provide their email address so that
information can be provided via email
from time to time. Your email address
will not be shared.

Please email your name, phone
number, account number and/or
service address to:
service@springfieldwater.org ’
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